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Decision Letter 

Toronto Music Industry Advisory Council
 

Meeting No. 4 Contact Nancy Martins, Committee
 Administrator 

Meeting Date Tuesday, April 19, 2016 Phone 416-397-4579 
Start Time 2:00 PM E-mail edc@toronto.ca 
Location Members Lounge, City Hall Chair Councillor Michael Thompson 

MA4.4 Presentation Amended 

Review of Proposed Noise By-law 

Committee Decision 
The Toronto Music Industry Advisory Council recommends that the Licensing and Standards
 Committee: 

1. Request the General Manager, Municipal Licensing and Standards to work with the Toronto
 Music Industry Advisory Council and the General Manager, Economic Development and
 Culture to develop a communications strategy, on the new Noise By-law, when adopted, for
 music industry stakeholders that includes: 

a. a summary of the new noise by-law;

b. information on how violations will be treated;

c. details on how enforcement will be carried out; and,

d. an explanation of the increased fines for violation of the by-law.

Decision Advice and Other Information 
The Toronto Music Industry Advisory Council: 

1. Requested its Chair, and Co-Chair, to review the proposed by-law upon its release, and
 submit further comments to the Licensing and Standards Committee, if necessary. 

Summary 
The Toronto Music Industry Advisory Council will discuss their input on the Noise By-law for
 submission to the Licensing and Standards Committee. 

Background Information 
(August 2015) Input on Noise By-law 
(http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2016/ma/bgrd/backgroundfile-92019.pdf) 
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